Department of Energy I,
Washington, DC 20585

March 17,1994

Charles J. Haughney
Storage and Transport Systems Branch
Division of Industrial and
Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safequards
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Haughney:
Enclosed for your information is an Electric Power Research Institute report
“Burnup Verification Measurements on Spent-Fuel Assemblies at Oconee Nuclear
Station® of January 1994. This report was not funaed by the U.S. Department
of Energy, but it is provided to you for background prior to our March 30-31,
1994, Technical Exchange. If you have any questions, please contact
Priscilla Bunton at (202) 586-8365.

Sincerely,
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Dwight’ E. Shelor

Associate Director for

Systems and Compliance
Office of Civilian Radioactive

Waste Management
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